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STATEMENT BY THE PRIME MINISTER, RT. HON. R.G. MENZIES

The great mass of work requiring my

attention as the Session draws to a close makes it

impossible for me to make another visit to Perth.

Mr. Hasluck will represent me at the

departure of His Royal Highness, and is bearing with

him a letter from me explaining the reasons for my

inability officially to say farewell to His Royal

Highness.

CANBERRA,

29th November, 1962,


